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υͯπ͡ώφͯ ͓͠͡ν ͯ̑ͯϝ̘ώχͯΛ
	

We hope everyone had a restful break and gained some much needed energy to begin the 2nd 

quarter. !s you may have heard, LUSD �oard of Educatgon would like !LL students to return to in 

-person learning. However, dates have yet to be set as there are many things that stgll need to be 

worked out. In the meantgme, all students will contgnue on with distance learning untgl further 

notgce. Fώϝ ϫΫώϡͯ ͹͓φήπήͯϡ ̒Ϋώ ώϝήΡήχ͓ππ̘ ϡͯπͯ͡ϫͯͫ ͫήϡϫ͓χͯ͡ π͓ͯϝχήχΡ ήχ ΋̆π̘Φ ϫΫ͓ϫ ̒ήππ ͡ώχϰχ̆ͯ ϫώ 

ϝͯφ͓ήχ ͓χ ώϚϰώχ ͹ώϝ ϫΫͯ ̘͓ͯϝΩ 

In relatgon to site preparedness, we have been making plans to ensure that we will be ready to 

bring students back in a safe manner as it relates to �OVID-19. We have been provided ade-

quate PPE and necessary items to ensure a safe return, as well as protocols and procedures have 

been created that will hopefully ensure a safe environment for all students. If you have any ques-

tgons, please do not hesitate to call or email me. ecollins@lodiusd.net 

Mr. �ollins 

υͯππ ͫώχͯ Fήϝͯ͹͓ππΛ ϋώ̆ ͓ϝͯ ϫΫͯ Ϋώ̆ϡͯ
	
̒ήχχͯϝϡ ͹ώϝ ϫΫͯ π͓ϡϫ ̒ͯͯν ώ͹ ϫΫͯ 1ϡϫ 


Ϝ͓̆ϝϫͯϝΛ 


Spirit /House Shirts
 
This is a reminder to please turn in any 

forms for house shirts or John Muir Spirit 

wear by this Friday. We have extended the 

date to turn in the money with the order 

form. The flyer below was sent in an email 

on or around September 28th. 

Cώχϫ͓͡ϫ ΀χ͹ώϝφ͓ϰώχΨ *  2303 υΫήϡϫπͯϝ υ͓̘  *  ίϫώ͡νϫώχ Φ C!  *  95209  *  ΨΫώχͯΨ Ϗ209Ϳ 953-8106 *  F͓̗ Ϗ209Ϳ 953-8110 
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